
From: Lidia Diaz
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:05:12 AM

Dear St. Paul City Council, I am Lidia Diaz, a resident of 191 Annapolis Street. I do not agree with the increase in
property taxes for road and sewer works that are being carried out. This affects me and my family, as I cannot afford
additional taxes due to not having enough working hours. Please consider the families who live day-to-day due to
the lack of money in the city. St. Paul has to cover all the expenses of the project that you have undertaken this year.
Thank you.
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From: WIRELESS CALLER
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Voice Mail (26 seconds)
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 5:03:15 PM
Attachments: audio.mp3

My name is Lydia Diaz, resident of 191 Annapolis Street. I do not agree with the increase in property
taxes for road and sewer works that are being generated out. This affects me and my family as I cannot
afford additional taxes due to not having enough working hours. My phone is 651-2239 to 830. Thank
you.

You received a voice mail from WIRELESS CALLER.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.

Set Up Voice Mail

mailto:noreply@skype.voicemail.microsoft.com
mailto:CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us
tel:6512392830
https://aka.ms/vmsettings

26.352


